
May 2025

Dear Parkway Early Childhood Families,

As the school year draws to a close, I want to express my deepest gratitude for your 

incredible partnership and support throughout this year. Witnessing your children's 

remarkable growth and development has been a joy, and we are so proud of all they have 

accomplished.

We also want to thank you for your active involvement in your child's education. Your 

support at home, your participation in PAT group connections, and classroom activities have 

been key to your children’s success. The partnership between home and school is essential 

for children to thrive.

As we look ahead to the summer months, we encourage you to continue fostering your child's 

natural curiosity through play, exploration, and quality time together. Reading books, visiting 

local parks, or simply enjoying each other's company are experiences that contribute 

significantly to their ongoing development.

For families with children transitioning to kindergarten, we wish you all the best in your next 

adventure! We have loved being a part of your child's early learning journey and are 

confident they will continue to shine.

For those returning to our programs in the fall, we eagerly anticipate welcoming you back for 

another year of growth and discovery. We will be busy over the summer preparing for another 

wonderful year for your children.

During break, stay connected with Parkway Early Childhood via our website, 

http://parkwayschools.net/ecc, Facebook and Instagram.

Wishing you all a safe, happy, and restful summer filled with wonderful memories!

Warmly,

Dr. Elena Amirault

Director of Early Learning


